
It is the policy of Lake Havasu Unified School District No. 1 not 
to discriminate on the basis of sex or disability in its educational 
programs, activities or employment policies as required by Title 
IX of the 1972 Educational Amendments, Title VII of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964, as amended, Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA), Drug-Free Work Place Act (DFWPA), and the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Section 504; that it does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin or age in 
programs and activities receiving federal or state financial 
assistance.  Lake Havasu Unified School District No. 1 is an 
equal opportunity employer.  We hire only United States 
citizens and lawfully authorized alien workers.  Inquiries 
regarding compliance with Federal and State regulations may be 
directed to: 

Denise Miner, Director of Personnel and Technology
Lake Havasu Unified School District 

2200 Havasupai Boulevard 
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403, (928) 505-6900;  or to 
the  Director of the Office of Civil Rights Department 
of Health, Education and Welfare Washington, D.C. 

Any employee who has a complaint regarding 
compliance with the Federal and State mandates 
mentioned above shall use the grievance procedure 
adopted by the Lake Havasu Unified School District No. 1 
Board of Education to resolve the complaint. 




